
 

What a week! Thanks to the dedication and hard work of our volunteers and your 

prayers our annual Vacation Bible School (VBS) was a wonderful success. Over 40 

children came to St. Paul’s this week alongside over two dozen volunteers to 

enjoy four days of Spirit filled fun and discovery.  

A huge amount of thanks is due to Karla Lamb and Jessie Gowan for their 

leadership and coordination, to the kitchen team (Joyce Logan, Jean Bates, Dawn 

Lent, Nancy McGrath and Shirley Stanley), to Debbie Jarvis our story teller, to our 

craft ladies (Donna Leonard and Cheryl Murray), and to our group and station 

leaders (Sheri McCarthy, Byrann Gowan, Hana Coughlan, Reagan and Cameron 

Hoyt, Kate Turner, Charles Parker, Julia Reid, Kristy Crabbe, Sophia Rennick, 

Destiny Rennick, Kara McAllister, Hannah MacNeil, Shelby Scott, Myra Stites, 

Sharon Kelly,  Colton Scott, Cassidy Savage, Camryn Savage, and Julia Lamb). Also 

a big thanks to all the kids for being so fun and ready to take part and to their 

parents and other grownups for sending them to VBS this year. (If in reading this 

you notice I’ve forgotten to thank someone please let me know so that I can thank 

them in our next newsletter)     

This Friday also marks the last day of our Summer Student’s term with us this 

year. A big thank you to Julia Reid for being such a great Summer Student and 

especially for all her help with our Summer Sunday School program and VBS. Julia, 

you will remain very much in our prayers this Fall as you return to your studies, 

and we pray for God’s continued blessing in your life in the years ahead.  

Finally, we will be continuing our Summer Alpha Series this Sunday morning, 

August 29th by looking at the question “How can I Resist Evil?” 

I hope to see you there. 

Rev. David  
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As part of our ongoing efforts to increase the 

accessibility and versatility of our church’s gathering 

space we are looking to find new homes for a number 

of our old pews. They will be available for purchase for 

$100 upon delivery of our new seating in mid-

September.  

If you would like to purchase one or more of these 

pews, please contact Clarence Miller by phone at 

506.832.7876. or by email at  clarence.miller@live.ca. 

Delivery of your pew to its new home will be available 

http://www.stapulshampton.ca/
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September 4 10:00 am Morning Prayer 
Alpha 10 – Why and how should I tell others? 

Music Leader Glenna Geer 

Layreader Betty Kennett 

Reader Pat Mackay 
Isaiah 40: 9-11 

Greeters Lori Setzke / Lois Moore 

A/V Elaine Robichaud 

Sunday School Heather Crossman / Diana Bastarache 

Chancel Shirley Stanley / Betty Mitham 

Counters Kitty Martin / Glenna Geer 

 

September 11 10:00 am Holy Communion 
Alpha 11 – What about the church? 

Music Leader Glenna Geer / Christian Gowan 

Layreader Heather Miller 

Reader Pat Hanratty 
Matthew 16:13-18 

Greeters Lorraine Brown 

A/V Elaine Robichaud 

Sunday School Kate Turner / Jenny Vautour 

Chancel Jean Bates / Shirley Stevenson 

Counters Kitty Martin / Glenna Geer 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Mission of the Month - Toonie Tin 
St Paul’s VBS 

Aug 28 - 10:00 am service – Holy Communion 
Alpha 9: How can I resist evil? 

 August 28 – Fall Alpha Team meeting 

 August 31 - 6:30 Praise Team Rehearsal 
 
Sept 4 - 10:00 am service – Morning Prayer 
Alpha 10: Why & How should I tell others? 

 Sept 7 - 6:30 pm Praise Team Rehearsal 

 Sept 8 – Fall Alpha team meeting 

 Sept 10 – 8:30 am Holy Joes 

 Sept 10 – 7:30 pm Alpha evening 
 
Sept 11 - 10:00 am service –Holy Communion 
Alpha 11: What about church? 

 Sept 14 - 6:30 Praise Team Rehearsal 
 
Sept 18 – 9:00 & 10:30 am service 

Missions & Ministries 

 Sept 21 - 12:00 Pancake Lunch 

 Sept 21 - 6:30 Praise Team Rehearsal 

 Sept 24 – Seniors Service (HUC) 
 
Sept 25 - 9:00 & 10:30 am service 

Welcome back to church 

 Sept 25 – 12:00 CYCM meeting 

 Sept 27 – 7:00 pm Vestry 

 Sept 28 - 6:30 Praise Team Rehearsal 

 Oct 1 – Communications Workshop 
(Fredericton) 

 Oct 1 – 8:30am Holy Joes 
 
Oct 2 - 9:00 & 10:30 am service 

 Oct 5 - 6:30 Praise Team Rehearsal 
 
Oct 9 - 10:00 am service 

Thanksgiving – Parish Family Service 

 Oct 12 - 6:30 Praise Team Rehearsal 
 
Oct 16 - 9:00 & 10:30 am service 

 Oct 19 - 12:00 Pancake Lunch 

 Oct 19 - 6:30 Praise Team Rehearsal 
 
Oct 23 - 9:00 & 10:30 am service 

 Oct 25 - 7:00 Vestry 

 Oct 19 - 6:30 Praise Team Rehearsal 
 

What’s your ministry? 

We are looking for your help in various ministries within our church.   

There are several ministries available: 

 Layreader 

 Reader 

 Greeter 

 Sound 

 Sunday School 

 Nursery 

 Counting the offering 

Volunteers who have served in one or more of these ministries in the 

past year can help create their own ministry schedule in the following 

ways: 

 Signing up online at http://signup.com/go/Vp9JGk 

 At the back of the church on the wall chart 

 Emailing the office at stpauls-hampton@outlook.com 
 

If you are looking to volunteer for one of these ministries for the first 
time can do so here  

 Completing a Ministry recruitment form 

 Communicating directly with Rev. David Turner 
o rev.d.a.turner@gmail.com 
o (506) 645-1853 
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